PI NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2025

We hope your little ones have enjoyed their first few weeks of P1 and are settling into the new routines.

We ask that parents start to drop the children at the gates where they will line up in their houses. The buddies and adults monitoring the playgrounds will support them. This ensures the playgrounds are quieter for the pupils starting their day.



What to work on:

- Name writing-capital letter at the start followed by all lowercase letters
- Number recognition to 10/20 and formation of these numbers
- Putting jackets, shoes, bags etc. on independently
- Drawing a person

Dates for the Diary:

- 10th September-Open Afternoon 3:00-4:00pm
- 25th September-Hillhead HUG
 3:00-4:00pm (school dinner hall-all welcome)

P.E. Days:

Monday, Thursday and Friday. Earrings MUST be removed prior to the school day to ensure they can participate.

